
A   BIG   THANK   YOU   

FOR   SUPPORTING   OUR   MISSION   FAIR  

 

 

Last   Friday   our   Year   6   students   lead   our   Mission   Fair.   It   was   a   very   successful   event.  

There   were   many   stalls   including   tattoos,   hair   colouring,   cakes,   craft,   iceblocks,   sausage  

siizzle   and   a   favourite   was   whipped   cream   in   the   face.   A   good   time   was   had   by   all.  

A   BIG   thank   you   to   everyone   for   getting   behind   this   important   fundraiser.   The   generosity   of  

the   St   Michael’s   School   community   is   quite   outstanding.   It   was   lovely   that   the   Head   of  

Catholic   Mission,   Mr   David   Harrison   was   able   to   join   us   last   Friday   to   be   part   of   our   Fair.  

He   was   amazed   at   the   wonderful   work   we   are   doing   here   in   Nowra   to   support   those   less  

fortunate.   Mr   Harrison   will   be   even   more   amazed   when   we   send   him   a   cheque   for   

$3   362.40!!!   

The   money   raised   will   be   sent   to   Sister   Stan   at   Nazareth   Home   for   God’s   Children   in  

Ghana.   She   has   dedicated   the   last   decade   to   working   tirelessly   to   provide   a   haven   where  

children   are   given   shelter,   meals,   health   care   and   education   as   well   as   unconditional   love.  

Without   the   efforts   of   Sister   Stan,   many   children   would   lose   out   on   all   life   has   to   offer.  



Thank   you   for   making   a   difference   to   a   child’s   life. 

 

 

   



 

ST   MICHAEL’S   

AUSSIE   CHRISTMAS   CONCERT  

MONDAY   16   DECEMBER  

6pm   in   the   back   C.O.L.A.  

 
We   would   love   to   see   as   many   families   as   possible   join   us   for   this  

special   community   event,   as   we   remember   the   birth   of   Jesus   Christ  

our   Saviour.  

 



 

Martine   Mathieson  

REC  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 


